
Divine Word University Students Representative Council 

The Office of the President 

P O Box 483, Madang  

Madang Province, Papua New Guinea  

Phone: (675) 74760328  

200016@student.dwu.ac.pg or ray18six@gmail.com  
 

14th August 2023 

Dear ALL, 

ATTENTION: Second Semester Student Forum Notice 

A warm greeting to you all. This notice serves to inform you all about the Second Semester 

Student Forum. 

The purpose of this forum is for the Administration to address issues that were raised by the 

student body, give progress updates for the issues that were raised last semester, and keep the 

student body informed about any changes that were made in the administration concerning the 

student population.   

The Student Forum is scheduled on Friday, August 18th, 2023, from 3:00 PM to 5:00 PM at JP 

II Hall. 

This is our special appeal to the general student body to attend the forum and raise your 

concerns. 

If you have any concerns or issues that you would like to raise during the forum, please email us 

your issues at src@student.dwu.ac.pg.  

Thank you for your time and consideration. We are looking forward to seeing you all then. 

 

Sincerely yours,  

 

Jayson Ray 

SRC President 2023 

mailto:200016@student.dwu.ac.pg
mailto:ray18six@gmail.com
mailto:src@student.dwu.ac.pg

